
International Education /International WTE Committee 
Feb. 26, 2015, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Alex Glashausser, Liviu Florea, Lara Rivera, Nancy Tate, Brian Ogawa, Judy 
McConnell-Farmer, Karen Diaz Anchante, and Baili Zhang  
 
 
Minutes of Jan. 29 meeting were approved. 
  
Zhang reported that there were a total of 43 Japanese students and two faculty on campus for 
month-long studies from Fukuoka University and Chiba University of Commerce.   
 
D. Nizovtsev’s request for funding was approved for $1500 
T. Kowalski’s request for funding was conditionally approved for $1500 pending clarification on 
the budget presented. 
 
A proposal was reviewed to allow WU alums to pay the same application fee ($75) as current 
WU students instead of $200 to participate in study abroad programs.  Committee encouraged 
communication with the Alumni Affairs Office for their input before making a recommendation 
at the March meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Baili Zhang 


